
 

 

 

 
To: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
From: Kathryn McLeod, Accessibility Coordinator 
 
Meeting Date: April 1, 2015                                                         
 
Subject: Report AAC15-011 
 Transportation Sub-Committee Report 
 

 

Purpose 

A report to provide information to the Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) regarding 
the special meeting of the Transportation Sub-Committee held earlier on April 1, 2015. 

Recommendation  

That the Accessibility Advisory Committee approve the recommendation outlined in 
Report AAC15-011, dated April 1, 2015 of the Accessibility Coordinator as follows: 

That Report AAC15-011 with respect to the meeting of the Transportation Sub-
Committee be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 

The first phase of a reconstruction project on Parkhill Road West commences early in 
May, 2015.  A special meeting of the Transportation Sub-Committee was organized for 
the afternoon of April 1, 2015 in order to ensure that any comments received from the 
Sub-Committee could be taken into account prior to the commencement of the project. 

Janet Ali, Chair of the Committee, will provide a verbal report on the presentation about 
the Parkhill Road West Reconstruction Project received at the special meeting of the 
Transportation Sub-Committee earlier on April 1, 2015.   

The next Transportation Sub-Committee meeting is scheduled for May 6, 2015. 

Submitted by, 

Kathryn McLeod, Accessibility Coordinator 

Contact Name: 
Kathryn McLeod, Accessibility Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext. 1785 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-743-2614 
E-Mail: kmcleod@peterborough.ca  
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